
 

 

 

September 16, 2022 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 

The Engineering Department and the Procurement Division recommended award of ITB No. 22-

0006-UT, 2023 Sewer Point Repairs and Improvements Project, to the following contractors, 

the lowest most responsible bidders, in accordance with the plans and bid specifications. 

Engineered Spray Solutions, of Lakeland, FL; Inliner Solutions, of Sanford, FL; Rowland, 

Inc. of Pinellas Park, FL; and USSI, LLC. Of Venice, FL in the amount of $32,000,000 for an 

initial one-year term on a unit price basis pursuant to Invitation to Bid (ITB) 22-0006-UT. 

Inliner Solutions, LLC. 

Each section in the amount of, not to exceed, for the initial contract term: 

Section A – Sanitary Sewer Trenchless Reconstruction: $10,000,000.00 

Section B – Sewer Cleaning and Televising Inspection: $3,000,000.00 

for a total of $13,000,000.00 for the initial contract term.  

Rowland, Inc. 

Each section in the amount of, not to exceed, for the initial contract term: 

Section C – Wastewater Point Repair: $15,000,000.00 

Section D – Sanitary Cleanouts and Laterals: $1,000,000.00 

for a total of $16,000,000.00 for the initial contract term.  

Engineered Spray Solutions, LLC. 

Each section in the amount of, not to exceed, for the initial contract term: 

Section E - Manhole Surfacing Polyurethane: $2,000,000.00 

for a total of $2,000,000.00 for the initial contract term. 

USSI, LLC. 

Each section in the amount of, not to exceed, for the initial contract term: 

Section F – Smoke and Dye Testing: $1,000,000.00 

for a total of $1,000,000.00 for the initial contract term. 

This Award recommendation was considered by the City Council at the September 12, 2022, 

Work Session (9:00 a.m.) and approved at the September 15, 2022, Council Meeting (6:00 p.m.). 

These meetings are held at Clearwater Main Library, at 100 N. Osceola Ave., Clearwater, FL 

33755.  



Inquiries regarding this Intent to Award can be directed to the City's Procurement Manager at 

lori.vogel@myclearwater.com, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement, PO Box 

4748, Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 

 

Posted on this date by:  

Kathy Sowers 

Kathy Sowers 

Contract Procurement Specialist 

Engineering Department 


